GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES
MEDICAL COUNSELLING COMMITTEE
NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110108

Office of ADG (ME)
Email: adgme@nic.in

Ref. U-12021/44/2019/19-MEC Dated: 13-04-2020

NOTICE

For immediate Attention to Candidates who have been
allotted seats in Round-1 of NEET PG Counselling
2020 :

As per our previous Notice which stated as under:

“All candidates will be automatically considered willing for upgradation to
Round-2. However, the candidates will be upgraded subject to exercise of
fresh choices in Round-2 by the candidate and as per inter se merit, as and

when it is feasible to conduct Round-2 of counselling.”

By default MCC has included all candidates for Upgradation in
Round-2.

» Those who do not wish to upgrade the seat allotted to them in
Round-1, should not fill fresh choices during Choice Filling of
Round-2. Consequently, their Round-1 seat will be retained.

» Those who are not satisfied with their current allotment and want to

upgrade their seat in Round-2 should fill fresh choices when the
MCC portal opens for Round-2.
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